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Comments: On behalf the Trails and Oopen Space Coalition, thank you for tackling a critical issue for trail users

on Pike Forest Property. Our Advocacy Committee and Board of Directors unanimously support your plan of

limiting target shooting to a finite number of appropriate areas. We do not oppose allowing shooting in the forest.

But shooting is not compatible near trails, trailheads, campgrounds and neighborhoods. Nor should the flora of

the forest be damaged or destroyed by shooters. We commend your efforts and hope enforcement is included in

your plan. You can count on TOSC to share results with our trail users and partners when there is a final

decision.

Thank you for all you do to improve safety for trail users and campers in our region. Love the Storyboard.


